
LICENSING URGENT BUSINESS SUB COMMITTEE 

 

INFORMATION NOTE FOR MEMBERS 

TAXI LICENCE (RENEWAL): T342 

APPLICANT: TONY ADU 

VEHICLE: H4 ADU 

 

This item is on the agenda because: 

The application requires to be determined by 28 July 2014 and Fleet Services have 

advised that to date the vehicle has not passed inspection. 

Mr Adu applied for renewal of his taxi licence in January 2014. 

In addition, Mr Adu later submitted an application to substitute his vehicle.  

The Enforcement Officer wrote to Mr Adu on 31 March.   Information had been 

received that Mr Adu’s vehicle had been damaged and he was asked to present it at 

the Taxi Inspection Centre. 

The Enforcement Officer wrote further to Mr Adu on 22 May 2014 informing him that 

the replacement vehicle was already the subject of another taxi licence and it was 

not possible to have two licences on one vehicle. 

Mr Adu was invited to the Licensing Committee of 1 July by letter dated 10 June 

2014  

Mr Adu attended the meeting and the Committee allowed him a few more weeks to 

provide a suitable vehicle and have it successfully inspected. 

Following the meeting Mr Adu was written to on 2 July  and informed that he had to 

have a suitable vehicle provided and inspected by 21 July otherwise the matter 

would have to be considered by the Urgent Business Panel. 

He failed to do so and hence a meeting of the Urgent Business Committee is 

arranged. 


